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(Letter to Dr. Thomas Lewis) 28th February, 1912.
(typewritten)

Fror the Regius Professor Of lMedicine, Oxford.

Dear Lewis,

I have heard from Einthoven and also from - and only this rmorning have
got intimation from the Athenaeum that we can have the room for dinner on Monday
evening the 18th larch. Many thanks for arranging with the Tean of the ledical
Faculty for Wednesday afternoor. .
®inthoven will like tc meet & number of the physiologists, I suprose; who are the
men specially interested in his field of work? I will get some of the clinical
colts with cardiac leanings. ' ?

Sincerely yours,

WM OSLER
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